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Thursday 19 October 2023



FS Reading Workshop: Wednesday 25 October at 8.50am

Dear Parents / Guardians,
Next Wednesday morning FS will be holding a reading workshop for all parents in the dining hall. Please drop your child off as usual and then join the FS teachers in the hall.
This will be a short meeting where we explain how we have been teaching phonics to your child. We will also be helping you get ready to support your child with their on line reading after the half term holiday. 
Please put this very important date in your diary and make every effort to attend. We aim to be finished by 9.15 so that parents can get to work.
Please complete the attached form and return it to your FS teacher as soon as possible.
Thank you
Dale FS team



Name of Child __________________________________________________________

Class _____________________________________________

I will/not be attending the Reading Workshop on Wednesday 25th October
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Dale Community Primary School
Federated with Stonehill Nursery School
Porter Road, Derby, DE23 6NL

(t) 01332 760070
admin@dale.derby.sch.uk
www.dale.derby.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs L Foster
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